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The Greyhound Welfare & Integrity Commission has today imposed an interim suspension on Mr Timothy 
Caines following receipt of a certificate of analysis from the Racing Analytical Services Laboratory.  

The Commission conducted an investigation into the results of an out of competition urine sample taken 
from the greyhound, ‘Nangar Jack’ (“Greyhound”) on 6 October 2019, in connection with the Million Dollar 
Chase series.  

The analysis of the sample revealed the presence of permanently banned prohibited substance, 
recombinant human erythropoietin. 

The interim suspension will be in place until the Commission concludes its investigation into this matter.  

As the matter is ongoing the Commission will not be making any further comment on this matter.  
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